From: monika krysicki

To: Rosenson, Valerie
Subject: South End
Date: Wednesday, January 08, 2020 2:03:02 PM

Dear Stamford Board of Representatives and Land Use Committee,
I am a South End property owner and | am opposed to the City's proposed adoption of a
local historic district and its study committee.

There are no significantly glorified architectural, nor eye pleasing, structures in the South
End, besides one brownstone church on Atlantic street. Perhaps the City should have an
opportunity for landlords to receive government grants to actually fix the properties here, not
make it harder and ridiculously expensive to maintain and upgrade them. Such governmental
control is unconstitutional and plain mean for hard working people.

Best wishes for protecting the community and its people,
Janusz Krysicki and Monika Krysicki
87 Elmcroft Rd Stamford,CT 06902
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